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NOTICE

Potential Quorum

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a quorum of City
Commissioners may attend the Raton Public Service Company meeting
on February 27" at 5:30 p.m. in the City Commission Chambers to hear a
presentation by Inner-Sol Inc. regarding the Aguilar Solar Project.

Done this 8™ day of February, 2019.
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Michael Anne Antonucti =
City Clerk/Treasurer




